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Is bigger always better? Not necessarily, when it comes to alleviating intersection safety and congestion concerns on
narrow roads with limited right of way. Mini roundabouts can provide innovative, cost-effective, and sometimes even
temporary solutions to recurring and non-recurring (event traffic) congestion on both urban and rural roads. A low-cost
mini roundabout design using recycled materials resulted from the U.S. Department of Transportation’s Small Business
Innovation and Research (SBIR) Program. This innovative technology has led to the installation of similar mini
roundabouts by transportation agencies across the country.

The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) will host an informative Innovation Exchange webinar on mini roundabouts
with representatives from FHWA'’s Turner Fairbank Highway Research Center, Virginia Department of Transportation
(VDOT), and Washtenaw County (M) Road Commission, who will discuss their experience with mini roundabout
installations. FHWA will also present information about the SBIR Program, including current research funding
opportunities.

If you have questions about this upcoming webinar, please contact Karyn Vandervoort at Karyn.Vandervoort@dot.gov.

Source: FHWA

To join the webinar:

Join ZoomGov Meeting
Meeting ID: 160 397 2638
Passcode: 985381
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